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There will be an election for three 

new parent governors to join the 

Moorfield Governing Body. If you 

are interested in joining the school  

Governing Body, then look out for 

an email on Monday with regard to 

Parent Governor vacancies. 

We will be having individual photographs 

on Monday 27th September. We will be   

allowing sibling photographs to take place, 

but unfortunately these will only be with 

those who are in school. We will not be able 

to include any brothers or sisters from the 

Moorfield pre-school, or younger children 

from home. Sorry about this, but we still 

have to be mindful of keeping the school 

building as Covid safe as is possible.  

On Friday next week we will be getting involved with 

the MacMillan Coffee Morning and we invite you to 

join us. It will be held on the KS2 playground from 

8.45am, weather permitting. Let’s hope the sun is 

shining! There will be more information to follow as 

we would like some cake donations so we can raise 

as much money as possible for this worthy cause.  

The Class Dojo has been a great communication tool over 

the last 12 months, but we have made the decision to only 

use this now in the event of self isolation or home learning 

due to Covid. Unfortunately teachers have been receiving 

messages well outside their working hours and dealing 

with questions that in the past would have been           

communicated through the school office. From next week 

can you please return to previous channels of communica-

tion, as the Dojo will not be being used.  

I will be sharing with you next week our newly          

appointed Head Pupils, Deputy Head Pupils and Senior 

Prefects from Year 6. This is something new we are   

introducing this year and I will be talking to all Year 6 

about it once the votes are in. These positions will be 

chosen by the Moorfield staff, recognising the        

contribution the children have made to the school in 

their time here so far. 



Moorfield Community Allotments have     

family plots available if growing your own 

fruit and vegetables is something you are   

interested in. The allotments are based on 

our school site next to the pre-school and the 

new Chair is Jamie Longden. Please           

contact Jamie on the email address above if 

you are interested or require further            

information.  



 

Our Kaleidoscope Team need your help! If you have any of these items (or ones that are 

very similar) at home and you no longer have use for them, then please could you send 

these into school.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dancing musical duck 

  

 

Flamingo – dancing robotic toy 

 

Light up spinners 

 

Flip over dog 

  

 

Dancing walking robot 

 

Light up spinning toy 

  

 

Dancing Llama 

  

 

Walking Penguin 
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